TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Fasting is helpful

A webinar on "Fasting is helpful" was organized under the moderation of the Chairman of the Advisory
Board on Women's Affairs of the Institute with the invitation of female professors and students working on
the ZOOM platform. The webinar was also attended by women from Bukhara and Karshi branches of the
institute. Moderator Z.Ismailova congratulated all participants on the holy month of Ramadan, noting that
this month brings peace, blessings, grace and beauty.
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Similar views were expressed by Rakhimboy Jumaniyazov during the holy month, we must avoid quarreling
with anyone, any sinful deeds, and at the same time pay attention to culture of clothing.
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